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Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Jeff K. Johnson <coachjj627@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 9:36 AM
To: sbcob; Lieu, Nicole
Subject:  “Paradiso del Mare Project”

Dear Supervisors, 
  
As a resident of Santa Barbara for 22 years and avid surfer, I along with my family have spent countless hours enjoying the 
beauty of this beach and surrounding areas. I’m writing to express my strong support for the public access opportunities 
included in the Paradiso project.  The public easements and funding for a new parking lot, bluff trails and beach stairway 
being offered by the owners on the property will be great amenity for our beach community.  This is a thoughtful project that 
respects the ability of a property owner to use their land while securing significant public benefits.  I look forward to being 
able to enjoy more recreation opportunities along Gaviota with family and friends and urge your approval of the project for 
the benefit of our community.  Thanks for your time, energy and attention to this request. 
 
 
 
Have a great week and Thank You!  
Sincerely, 
  
Jeff and Annie Johnson 
673 Miramonte, Santa Barbara, CA 
 
 
 


